Response to Storage Building Inquiry Dated 12/21/2011 From MIKE TUTTLE

1/4/2012

The following responses are in numerical order correlating with the inquiry.

The building is 30x50 and nothing else has changed.

The calculations account for the area in which the runoff will occur.
The asphalt millings on site are diluted and very porous.

The calculations were based on a 100 year/1 hour flood event.
Please refer to #4.
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The correct orifice sizeis 1.1”.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Shawn Durrant



